
State of North Carolina 
Department of Environment, Health, and Natural Resources 

Division of Solid Waste Management 
P.O. Box 27687. Raleigh, North Carolina 27611-7687 

James G. Martin, Governor 
William W. Cobey, Jr., Secretary 

14 May 1991 Wiiam L. Meyer 
Director 

Mr. P.A. Rakowski 
Head Environmental Programs Branch 
Atlantic Division Naval Facilities 
Engineering Command 
Code 1822 
Norfolk, Virginia 235 1 l-6287 

Subject: USMC Camp Lejeune 
NC6170022580 

Dear Mr. Rakowski: 

The North Carolina Superfund Section received your letter of 8 May 1991 concerning 
decontamination of heavy equipment used in the Site Investigations to be conducted at 
USMC Camp Lejeune. The North Carolina Superfund Section concurs with the procedure 
outlined in this letter in which any potential gross contamination will be removed on site 
followed by final decontamination on vehicle washracks. It should be understood, however, 
that if future sampling in these washrack areas or any other areas reveal the presence of 
contamination, these areas may require additional monitoring and/or remediation. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (919) 733-2801. 

Sincerely, 

#MA 

Jack Butler 
Environmental Engineer 
NC Superfund Section 

JB/ds/ 13 

cc: MCB Camp Lejeune 
EPA Region IV 


